
It is with great excitement and humility that I stand as the President of the 

Idaho Building Contractors Association (IBCA) for the 2022/23 year.  The 

IBCA has a deep history of leadership and advocacy for our members and those 

we serve.   Our industry is going through unprecedented challenges due to 

supply chain issues, skyrocketing construction costs and scarcity of resources 

making our association relevant and needed now more than ever. 

In the upcoming year, I have four main goals that I hope can be achieved 

through a concerted focus and effort: 

Member engagement 

Advocacy for sensible legislation, regulation, and policy through political 

action 

Improve information sharing and utilization of best practices 

Encouragement of Diversity, Equality and Inclusion (DEI) throughout our 

ranks 

In the upcoming year, the IBCA will continue in its efforts to actively engage 

our municipalities, elected officials, building officials, and regulators to 

ensure we work together toward the common goal of building healthy 

communities of enduring value where people want to live. I will make myself 

available to listen to and serve our members.  I am committed to engaging 
our membership in meaningful discussion and more importantly unified 

action as we continue in our efforts to protect our industry.  Consider being a 

part of the experience. 

Best regards, 

Allen Dykes 

2022/23 IBCA President 

Managing Member 

Village Homes, LLC 

 


